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 Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners to Conduct 

First Election Under The New Missouri Voter ID Law  
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. (August 5, 2017) – The August 8th election is the first 

election in Kansas City since the passage of the new Missouri Photo Voter 

ID Law (House Bill 1631), which became effective June 1, 2017. All 

registered voters will be allowed to vote even if they don't have 

proper photo identification. Listed below are the various options available 

for all voters. 

 

Under Missouri's new law, there are three ways a voter can cast a ballot at 

the polls on Election Day: 

 

Option 1:  Provide a Missouri issued Driver or Non-driver license, U.S. 

Passport, or Military ID 

 

Option 2:  Provide a secondary form of identification, out-of state driver’s 

license or non-driver license, Missouri higher education I.D.,  (college, 

university or technical  school), voter registration card, paycheck, current 

bank statement or  utility bill and sign a statement confirming their identity 

 

Option 3:  If the voter has no form of identification, but is a registered 

voter, they can cast a blue provisional ballot.   

The Secretary of State’s office has more information pertaining to House Bill 

1631 on its website, www.sos.mo.gov, under the heading “Show It 2 Vote” 

including how to apply for a free Missouri non-drivers license and how to 

obtain associated documents (birth certificate etc.,) at no cost.  
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30 W. Pershing Road, Suite 2800, Kansas City, MO 64108 

Follow KCEB on:  
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